
Board of Directors Minutes 

Tennessee Bridge Association, Unit 144 

           July 24, 2010 
  

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT  

 

 

Don Paterson – President                                                                                                                                          

Donna Touliatos- Vice President 

Judy Knox- Secretary 

Susan Frazee – Treasurer  

Cecile Skaggs 

                                                                                 

Melody Patterson 

Mike Staunton 

Jan Dacus 

Larry Alexander  

Henry Francis 

 

UNIT 144 BUSINESS 

 

The meeting was called to order by Don Paterson, Unit 144 President at 11:00 am at the M. A. Lightman Bridge Club.  

 

Unit 144-OLD BUSINESS 
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

 

The minutes previously prepared by Henry Francis and  E-mailed by Judy Knox were approved. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

 

Susan Frazee will give a more detailed Treasure’s report.  She will prepare an Income Statement of Gross Income 

and expenses and e-mail to the Secretary for inclusion in the minutes  at a later date.  This statement will be sent to 

all Board Members.  This was suggested by Mike Staunton and agreed to by all Board Members. 

 

District 10 Update – 2012 NABC 

 

Don gave us a quick update on the NABC Tournament.  All Chair positions have been filled.   

1)  Bill Frazee has agreed to be the Finance Chair. 

2)  Ilene Markell will be the Entertainment Chair. 

3)  Melody Patterson will be the Publicity Chair. 

4)  Donna Touliatos will be the Registration Chair.   (Mike Staunton will assist her) 

5)  Judy Knox will chair the Partnership Desk.    (Jan Dacus will assist her) 

6)  Don Paterson and Henry Francis will be Tournament Co-Chairs 

7)  Cecile Skaggs is assisting with the Tournament schedule. 

  

Don would like to hold a meeting with all the NABC Chairs in the next 2 to 3 weeks to decide where we will go from here.  

We need to discuss the schedule and the type of events we are having. 

Each chair person should to go to the ACBL web page and down load the sections on duties for your position. 

 

Tunica 

 

V.T.  needs someone to take care of the daily bulletin in Tunica.  Judy Knox and Jan Dacus will take care of the Daily 

Bulletin in Tunica.  Sherry Thaxton is also helping with the Partnership Desk in Tunica.  Donna Touliatos will be in charge 

of the Registration desk in Tunica. 

 

Terry has ordered water bottles for the registration desk gift.  A picture of it was passed around for everyone to see.  There 

was much discussion regarding awards for section tops.   Donna will ask  Lil and  V.T. about the section top awards since this 

is one of the duties of the Registration desk chair person. 

 

There being no other business to discuss the Unit 144 Board of Directors Meeting was adjourned by Don Paterson. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Judy Knox, Secretary Unit 144  
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